
Holsman, Laura 

From: Gross, Randy
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2010 4:43 PM
To: Holsman, Laura
Subject: FW: Electronic copy of ARC presentation, further inquiry
Attachments: Response_to_Inquiry_Adam_McKinnie.doc
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Laura, 
  
Please file Ameren’s Word doc into EFIS File No. EW-2010-0187. Thanks ! 
  
Regards, 
  
Randy 
  

From: Hock, Keith P [mailto:KHock@ameren.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 4:06 PM 
To: Mckinnie, Adam 
Cc: Eaves, Dana; Gross, Randy; Danahy, Dan B 
Subject: RE: Electronic copy of ARC presentation, further inquiry 
  
Adam, 
  
After our meeting you asked me to look into the business practices in other 
RTOs and to comment on whether those business practices address any of our 
concerns.  Attached are my comments on some of the business practices of PJM 
and ISO-NE.  As it turns out, there are some fundamental differences between 
PJM’s and MISO’s market rules that certainly address, at least in part, 
several of our major concerns.  I’d be happy to discuss any of these comments 
with you next week or at the workshop on Wednesday.  Have a great weekend. 
  

Keith P. Hock 
Managing Supervisor, Transmission Services Business Center 
Ameren Corporation 
1901 Chouteau Avenue 
P.O. Box 66149, MC 333 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
314.554.4156 (Work) 
314.206.0600 (FAX) 
khock@ameren.com (email)  

From: Mckinnie, Adam [mailto:adam.mckinnie@psc.mo.gov]  
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 3:13 PM 
To: Hock, Keith P 
Cc: Dana Eaves; Gross, Randy 
Subject: Electronic copy of ARC presentation, further inquiry 
  
  Keith, I wanted to thank you and your team for the time last week to discuss the ARC issue further.  
May we have an electronic copy of your presentation to distribute to other members of the commission 
staff? 
  
  Further, I’m not sure if you’re the correct person to ask of this, but can you or perhaps someone on the 
AmerenUE side let us know what actions AmerenUE would have undertaken internally (not asking about 
advocacy, etc.) if the ARC application from earlier this year in MO would have been processed? 
  
  Let me know if I can clarify that question at all.  Thanks.  Also looking forward to more information 
regarding some of the suggested solutions. 



  
Adam McKinnie

Chief Utility Economist 
Missouri Public Service Commission

Voice: (573)522-8706
Fax: (573)751-1847

mailto:adam.mckinnie@psc.mo.gov
  
  
 
******************************* The information contained in this message may be privileged and/or 
confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or 
agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Note that any views or opinions presented in this 
message are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ameren. All emails are subject to 
monitoring and archival. Finally, the recipient should check this message and any attachments for the presence of 
viruses. Ameren accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. If you have received 
this in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and deleting the material from any 
computer. Ameren Corporation ******************************* 
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